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To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello CESBAC Team,
Thank you for your time and processes on this matter for our community.

I would like to write in favor of Option E because it is 
Fiscally responsible, doesn’t ask citizens to come back in 15 years for double the amounts and it time to move forward
with what needs to be done.

We should learn from our past mistake of the last plan not being approved and now things have reached much higher
costs. It’s only going to get more costly again if we delay any part of the process any longer that is needed for the
safety and learning areas of our schools.

Though I currently have children in multiple schools in CE at this point neightbof my children will benefit and will in turn
have disruption due to the plan and I still VERY MUCH support option E.

Thank you for your time,
Kelin Welborn
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